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Dear Plans, 
A new 'Go Live' date has been officially set for the WMS Roster 
Replacement Project resulting in the replacement of the monthly 
rosters starting February 2021. In order to meet this schedule, all 
Plans will receive verification files from eMedNY between January 
15, 2021 and January 17, 2021. These files will provide all Plans 
with a starting enrollment baseline for post-roster processing. On 
January 18, 2021, the start of daily 834 transactions to all Plans will 
commence. On January 25, 2021, the first monthly termination 
process will be executed resulting in 834 termination transactions 
along with any other daily transactions being sent to Plans on 
January 26, 2021. 
Please plan accordingly to meet these 'Go Live' dates. Proper 
planning requires that you have the necessary business and IT 
processes in place to: 

1. Ingest and utilize the verification file to establish your 
baseline enrollment; 

2. Ingest and process daily 834 transactions in replacement of 
the monthly 834 rosters; and 

3. Ingest and process 834 termination transactions sent on the 
25th of each month. 

Additional information will be forthcoming concerning all 'Go Live' 
preparations, including the validation of all production ETIN 
configurations for each of the Plan's line of business. This activity is 
currently planned for mid-December 2020. 
Questions related to this 'Go Live' schedule can be directed 
to eMedNYHIPAASupport@gdit.com. 
Regards, 
WMS Roster Replacement Project Team 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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